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WARNING TO THE MEMBERS OF THE REPRESENTATIVE TOWN MEETING AND 
RESIDENTS OF THE TOWN OF FAIRFIELD  

 
 
 
In accordance with Article IV, §4.3B of the Charter of the Town of Fairfield, notice is hereby 

given that the Moderator has directed that the next regular meeting of the Town of Fairfield 

scheduled for Tuesday, May 26, 2020, be dispensed with, and any business to be transacted be 

held over to the annual budget meeting scheduled for June 1, 2020. 

 
 
Dated at Fairfield, Connecticut, this 6th day of May, 2020. 
 
 
 
 
       Elizabeth P. Browne 

Town Clerk 
 
       
 
 


